Robert Ascher
Department of Anthropology
Cornell University
Ithaca, New York 14850

Dear Mr. Pacher:

Enclosed is a flyer and form for the Summer Flintworking School. The students are chosen according to their specialty area and their geographic area. This is to increase the learning process in the camp.

Students must submit a letter of interest, a vita, and have two letters of recommendation sent by faculty who know the student well. Each applicant must be a graduate student now or have been accepted for a graduate school beginning September 1973.

It present we do not know the exact dates of the camp. We are waiting for word from the National Science Foundation as to the renewal of the grant for this school. However, please have all applicants send their applications in by May 15, 1973. Decisions will be made at this time as to who is accepted.

Thank you for your inquiry.

Sincerely yours,

Wendy Karbs Crabtree Research Secretary